





August 14, 2020

Dear Residents of Birch Hill, RiverWoods Exeter, and RiverWoods Durham

As the State of New Hampshire continues to stay persistently low in terms of case counts, long term care facilities are now allowed, under certain parameters, to enter "Phase 2" of the guidance. This would allow for "limited indoor visitation." You may hear about this on the news.

This is great news, but still a little complex. We have received some guidance from the state and have a host of questions regarding safe implementation for our health centers and for our independent communities.

We need a little bit of patience on your part as we work this through and set up a plan and process that is clear and safe for you, your families, and your neighbors. Our plan is to craft our guidelines over the next week or so and be prepared to share them with you the week of August 24th and implement them by the week of August 31st at the latest. I will keep you posted if we anticipate a delay of any sort.

Thank you for your patience. This is really good news and we look forward to New Hampshire (and our communities) staying strong and safe.

Have a great weekend, and Stay Healthy my Friends!

Justine Vogel

TRWG CEO

